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Thursday, November 9 Saturday, November 11 Tuesday, November 14

The Dalhousle Department of Music's 
colloquium series Words about Music 
presents: Music In Burgundian Court 
Culture with Walter H. Kemp, Dalhousle 
Department of Music, on Thursday, 
November 9 from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m. in 
Room 406, Dalhousle Arts Centre.

On Remembrance Day, Saturday, No­
vember 11, the Halifax Voice of Women 
will be sponsoring their annual "Vigil 
for Peace”, immediately following the 
memorial service at the cenotaph on 
Barrington Street. The purpose of this 
vigil is to re-emphasize the relationship 
between the tragedy of war and the 
continuing build-up of arms. VOW 
shares in mourning victims of past 
wars, and invites everyone to join them 
briefly in a “vigil for peace” after the 
memorial service.

For further information call Marilyn 
Whitby at 429-2683.

There will be a general cross country ski 
meeting on November 14, in the SUB at 
7:30. Plans for the second outdoor 
weekend at Wentworth will be dis­
cussed and a clinic on skis and waxing 
will be on the agenda. You may also 
pick up sales items from the order made 
up at the last meeting.

The School of Library Service, Dal- 
housie University presents a lecture 
entitled, "Libraries: The Politics of 
Survival Updated”, on Friday, November 
17th at 10:45 a.m. Speaker: Mr. John 
N. Berry III, Editor-in-Chief, Library 
Journal. Location: MacMechan Audi­
torium. Open to the public.

Thursday Night Theatre will present 
Martin Scorcese's Mean Streets on 
Thursday, November 9. Robert de 
Niro’s performance as the sullen 
hoodlum caught in a life of small time 
crime in New York’s Little Italy rivals in 
intensity his performance in another 
Scorcese film Taxi Driver. Showings at 
7:00 and 9:15 p.m. in Room 2815 LSB. 
Admission $1.49. Sponsored by the Dal 
Association of Psych students.

Kripalu Yoga Mandai of Halifax is 
offering a Concentrated Yoga Work­
shop, the weekend of November 17th to 
19th at the Old Art College Building, 
6152 Coburg Road.

Two experienced yoga teachers from 
Kripalu Yoga Retreat in Pennsylvania 
will direct the Workshop, sharing 
practical techniques for relaxation, 
strengthening the body and increasing 
your energy level.

Everyone is welcome to attend all or 
part of this unique event 
beginners to yoga teachers.

For more information, call 429-7512 
or 429-1750.
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Wednesday, November 15

A flu immunization clinic will be held in 
the SUB lobby on Wednesday, November 
15 from noon to 2 p.m. Cost is $1.Sunday, November 12

from'The Red Herring Lecture Series: 
Labour History will present The Work­
ing Class In 19th Century Canada: An 
Overview with lecturer Michael Cross at 
2:30 p.m. Sunday, November 12 at Red 
Herring Cooperative Books, 1652 Bar­
rington Street, Second Floor.

The Dalhousle Russian Club will be 
showing the film of Gogol’s The 
Inspector General on Thursday, No­
vember 16 at 8:00 p.m. in the 
McMechan Room of the Killam Library. 
The film is in black and white with 
sub-titles. A collection will be taken at 
the door.

Friday, November 10

The Dalhousie Undergraduate Political 
Science Society will hold an informal 
cplloquium with Professor W.A.C.H. 
Dobson on China: Past, Present, and 
Future at 3:30 p.m. Friday, November 
10th in Room 345 of the A & A building. 
Subsidized refreshments will be avail­
able.

The Nova Scotia Museum will feature 
the second of a two part NFB / BBC 
historical documentary about the large- 
scale 19th century British emmigration 
to North America. Passage West: The 
Awakening will be shown Sunday, 
November 12 at 2:00 and 3:30 p.m. in 
the museum auditorium.

Dr. Christopher Lasch, Professor of 
History at the University of Rochester, 
will be giving a public lecture entitled 
“The Family Under Siege” at 8 00 p.m., 
Wednesday, November 15, in the 
Haliburton Room, King's College. He 
will also be giving a seminar entitled 
"Paternalism without Father: American 
Society Today,” the place and time of 
which has yet to be announced.

For further information please con­
tact Greg Kealey in the History 
Department (424-2011).

EARTH NEWS.The Serendipity Cinema Society will 
present the film Dr. Strangelove on 
Friday, November 10 at 7:00 p.m. and 
9:00 p.m. in Room 2815, Life Sciences 
Building. Admission is $1.50.
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Irish Pub with The Farriers will be held 
at Phi Rho Sigma, 5725 Inglis Street, on 
Saturday, November 18 from 8 until 1. 
Everyone welcome!
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During “Prisoner of Conscience Week" 
many students expressed an interest to 
learn more about*the work of Amnesty 
International. The Halifax group has 
therefore decided to hold two orienta­
tion meetings at different times to 
accommodate students with tight 
schedules. A Bread and Cheese lunv.fi 
will be held November 10th at 12:30 
p.m. in Room 314 of the Dalhousie 
Student Union Building during which 
time the film The Life and Death of 
Steven Blko will be shown. Cost is 
$1.00. The film will also be shown on 
Tuesday, November 14 at 8:00 p.m. at 
the Anglican Diocesan Centre. An 
evening meeting will also be held at 
8:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 15 
in Room 314, Dalhousie Student Union 
Building.

CKDU, Student Creative Radio, is 
looking for an Arts Director and a 
Producer for Early Morning. Interested? 
See the Station Manager, Room 425, 
SUB, or phone 424-2487.

CKDU listeners in Fenwick Place 
note: CKDU will be off the air until 
Monday, November 13th, due to 
transmitter problems.

General Notices.

The first meeting of the Dalhousie 
Association of Female Students will be 
held at 3 p.m. on Friday, November 17, 
in Room 318 of the SUB.

The group is interested in helping 
senior citizens or handicapped children 
as well as aiding in the sale of Easter 
Seals and Christmas Seals. Consid­
eration will also be given to having 
discussions on women's issues.

For more information, contact Kathy 
Petit at 423-5114 or Veronica Marsman 
at 423-2643.
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"Plain and Ornamental", a new exhibit 
about Nova Scotian buildings, will 
show at the Nova Scotia Museum from 
November 4 until January 7. The exhibit 
is open seven days a week from 9-5 
p.m. and until 9 p.m. on Wednesdays.4
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